
St John Fisher 

New Altar Servers 

Application Form 
 

 

 

Practices for new Altar servers at St John Fisher take place in the Autumn on Thursday evenings at 6:30pm and last 
for 45 minutes. The number of practices will be between 8 and 10 depending on the number of new servers. 
 
A small amount of homework will be involved. The only requirement is that you have made your First Holy 
Communion (Altar servers can be children or adults*). 
 
All new servers will be enrolled into the Guild of St Stephen in just over a years’ time: 
 

 

Servers Name(s):       Age: 

Parents Name(s): 

Address:        Phone: 

School: 

Email: 
(Due to GDPR regulations we need your permission to contact you by email.) 
 

Parents Signature: 

 

 

We like a number of parents to also attend the practices. 

* Adults will need to be DBS checked. 
 
You will be contacted to let you know the start date. 
 

 

 

Robert Roy 
Parish MC 
St John Fisher, Merton 
 
Please return this form to the Parish office 


